
Rose Green Infant School – Christmas Fair 2023 

Friday 1st December 5.00 – 7.00pm 

 

1 WEEK TO GO!!!! 
 

Santa’s Grotto  

Tickets are still available to visit Santa. They are £4.00 each and are available to buy from 

the school office. Tickets are allocated in 15-minute time slots as it helps to reduce 

congestion and ensure that every child has a turn. Please note that there are tickets 

available for pre-school children again this year so that siblings need not feel left out of this 

wonderful experience.  

 

Friday 1st December – Christmas Cakes 

We would welcome any cakes for our cake stall to be brought into school on the day of 

the fair – homemade or shop bought would be really appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Raffle Tickets 

Please continue to sell these. Please return any unwanted tickets to the school office for us to sell on 

the night.  

 

‘Barrowful of Christmas’ 

In addition to the raffle, we will be selling tickets for our ‘barrowful of Christmas’.  This is a 

wheelbarrow filled with Christmas goodies from crackers to vouchers, wine to advent calendars.  

Everything you will need to make your Christmas run smoothly! 

 

General Donations 

For the fair to be a success, we would appreciate as many donations as possible, in particular we are 

after:  

 Christmas wrapping paper/cellotape 

 We are also collecting donations for our Christmas Shop on Friday 8th December 

 

Help! 

Unfortunately, we are still short of helpers on the night and may have to cut out certain stalls if more 

volunteers do not come forward.  If you can spare any time during the evening or in helping to set up 

the fair during the afternoon, please can you let the PTA or the office know. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the fair.  Don’t forget to bring your small change! 

 

Mel Green 

PTA Chair 


